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VIA E-MAIL 

 
AUDIT COMMITTEE BULLETIN 18-6 
 
TO: 
 

FWCJUA Audit Committee 
 

FROM: 
 

Laura S. Torrence, Executive Director 

DATE: 
 

August 16, 2018 

RE: AUGUST 16, 2018 AUDIT COMMITTEE MEETING RECAP 
 

 

BOARD OF GOVERNORS:  Charlie Clary, Chair; Claude Revels, Vice Chair; Rob deViere; 
Cynthia Howard; Sha’Ron James; Tom Koval; Robert Moore; Steve Solomon; James Ward 

At its meeting held earlier today, the Audit Committee unanimously agreed that the preliminary 2019 Business 
Plan should contemplate the second extension of THF’s engagement for fiscal year 2019 subject to ongoing 
satisfactory performance.     
 
Please contact me should you have any questions concerning this meeting. 
   
c: FWCJUA Board of Governors, 
 Tom Maida, General Counsel 
 Cyndi Cooper, Florida Office of Insurance Regulation 
 FWCJUA Interested Parties 
 

http://www.fwcjua.com/

